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Comments: I beg you, even if the USFS determines that future route bolting is not in the best interests of our

natural resources, please allow the continued existence and maintenance of existing bolted routes if there is any

way forward that allows that course of action.   I trust in your team to make a decision that is in the best interests

of the plants and animals that need our protection, while enabling humans to enjoy the land in a responsible

manner.  Thank you for all that you do.


